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Pupil Views: exams

Thank you to Erin Black (S4), Christine Clermont (S5) and 
Andrew Mcdonald (S6) who will meet with pupils from 
the other East Ayrshire secondary schools to discuss the 
cancellation of exams with Mrs McAulay-Griffiths, the 
Head of Education. 

If you have any views you’d like them to pass on, send 
them a Glow e-mail or have a chat with them at 
lunchtime. 



S4-6 Assessment Calendar

If you haven’t already done so, please see your year 
group’s Teams page for information about the January 
assessments. 

In the New Year, all seniors will return to their normal 
timetable for one week, then study leave begins.

The assessments will take place in classrooms and you’ll 
receive a paper copy of the calendar (with room 
numbers) in the New Year.  



Parent Council Raffle closes tomorrow!

Hamper 1: worth £120!

Hamper 2: worth £40!

Hamper 3: worth £40!

Fabulous Christmas gifts.

Get your tickets on 

ParentPay now!



Have a great week, Grange…

…and a restful and fun 
holiday.

The new term starts on 
Wednesday 6th January.


